
 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

8th September, 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

What a week!  On Monday and Tuesday, we had staff training and preparation time 

for the year ahead.  On Wednesday we welcomed all our new Year 7s and 12s and 

then on Thursday the whole school returned!  Summer also appears to have arrived 

with temperatures of 30 degrees.  I understand that the weather will return to normal 

during the coming days, which will be a relief for all our staff and students.  Whilst it 

is hot we will of course have understanding around uniform in lessons.  Please do 

ensure, though, that your sons and daughters do come to school in their full uniform.  

All students in Years 8-10 have received their new ties, which really help with 

managing the different year groups at break and lunch, and also gives them a really 

good sense of identity as a year group. 

 

Sports lunchtime enrichment activities start next week and other enrichment 

activities will be announced and start over the coming days and weeks as well.  

 

As a reminder no parents or cars are allowed on site to pick up children until after 

3.25 due to the number of buses and lack of space that we have.  We have an 

agreement to use the homebase carpark as a collection point to help with this.  

 

I have attached an image of our open evening flyer and it is also available on the 

website as well as our social media channels (@cnsluton on both twitter and 

Instagram). 

 

We are also relaunching the Parent Teacher Association at Newman and Mrs Keane (Curriculum Leader for 

Performing Arts) is taking a lead on this.  If you would like to be on a mailing list and attend an initial meeting please 

contact her on ckeane@cardinalnewmanschool.net . We are particularly looking forward to welcoming parents from 

Year 7 as well as all the other year groups. 

 

Wishing you every blessing at the beginning of this new 

academic year, 

 

 
 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week beginning 11th September 

 
This is Week 2 on the timetable  

Monday 11th 

September 

Year 7, 9, 11 and Sixth Form Photos 

Year 7 Assembly 

Tuesday 12th 

September 
 

Wednesday 13th 

September 
Year 9 Assembly 

Thursday 14th 

September 

Year 12 Externals Breakfast 

Year 10 Assembly 

Year 12 Induction Evening 

Friday 15th September 
Friday Forum 

SLT detention 
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